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4 November 2016 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
This is Greg Norton, Principal (Acting) of Loch Lomond School, here with a few announcements 
regarding upcoming events at your school for the week of Nov. 7th – 11th. 
 
A reminder that all visitors, parents, volunteers, and school district personnel are required to report to 
the office and sign-in upon entering the building. Maintaining a safe a secure school requires us to know 
who is in the building in case of emergency. Thank you in advance for your cooperation!   
 
Tuesday, Nov. 8th Best Buy Canada will be in the Lion’s Den to present a cheque for $9,998.00 during a 
school-wide celebration assembly. This investment will help focus on empowering our students with 
technology. Loch Lomond is proud to move forward with the latest in new and innovative technology to 
help keep our learners motivated and engaged as they learn and grow.  

On Wednesday, Nov. 9th students who have submitted consent forms will receive their regular fluoride 
treatment.  

Wednesday, Nov. 9th is the Speed Stacking Jamboree at the Millidgeville North School Cafeteria. Sport 
Stacking is an amazing sport of fitness, agility, concentration and quickness. Thousands of teachers, 
administrators, and parents along with millions of kids have experienced the benefits of Sport Stacking 
and Loch Lomond is part of the movement! For more details please contact Mr. Cormier or Ms. Aylward.  

Thursday, November 10th Loch Lomond School will participate in a school wide Remembrance Day 
assembly. Remembrance Day is an important day in the Canadian calendar and is an opportunity to give 
meaning to past sacrifice and acknowledge the courage of those presently serving. As a school 
community we will stand together to pay our respects for those that have paid the ultimate sacrifice and 
those who defend our freedom and security today.  

Friday, November, 11th is Remembrance Day and there is no classes. Loch Lomond School encourages 
our entire school community to attend a Remembrance Day ceremony. These solemn and poignant 
observances remind us of the service and sacrifice of the men and women who protect our freedoms, 
and provide an opportunity to give thanks and honor the fallen. 
 
For a complete list of the week’s activities & future events please refer to the Loch Lomond School 
website or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the 
before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your 
feedback on how to make our school a better place to learn and visit! 
 
Yours in Education, 
Greg Norton 
Principal 
(Acting) 


